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To:  Donna Oberg 
 
From:  Scott Ney 
 
Subject: Illinois Emergency Management Agency’s – Illinois School Security Grant Application 
 
Date:  February 19, 2014 
 
 
I would like to request from the Geneva CUSD #304 School Board, authorization and approval to 
prepare and submit the application for Illinois Emergency Management Agency’s (IEMA) – Illinois 
School Security Grant.  
 
The purpose of the Illinois Security Grant Program is to establish a baseline security level at each 
eligible public school located in the State of Illinois. Applications are to outline a specific building 
district-wide or campus-wide plan to enhance security. We may submit only one application as a K-12 
school district.  Successful applicants may be awarded funding up to, but not exceeding the maximum 
amount designated in the application (based on school’s student population). 
 
I am recommending authorization to submit this IEMA grant application to help offset costs 
associated with securing front entryways including door hardware, protective window film and visitor 
management systems. 
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